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NEW LETTER BOX INSTALLED AT THE WORLD TRADE CENTER 

 

The Royal Gibraltar Post Office (RGPO) has installed an Elizabeth II, Type G, square letter box in 

Bayside Road to serve the World Trade Center (Gibraltar) (WTCG), soon to be completed.     

 

The Minister responsible for Postal Services, the Hon Neil F Costa MP said: “This type of letter 

box is rare and the only one of its kind in Gibraltar.   The WTCG will surely provide a vibrant 

increase of trade and commerce and the new letter box will provide ready access for the 

anticipated high volumes of business mail, as well as serving the area generally”.               

 


